Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region 4-A CALABARZON
Province of Quezon
CITY SCHOOLS DIVISION

City of Tayabas

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
Noa44s.2017
TO 2 CHIEFS, CID AND SGOD

EDUCATION PROGRAM SUPERVISORS

HEADS, PUBLIC AND PRIVATE ELEMENTARY AND

SECONDARY SCHOOLS

ALL TEACHING PERSONNEL

ALL OTHERS CONCERNED
FROM: : CATHERINE P. TALAVERA, Ph.D.

Schools Division Superintendent
BY e EDWIN PAUL M. NAVARRO

Assistant $chools Division Superintendent
SUBJECT : PRC Credit-earning Continuing Professional Development Program
DATE : September 5, 2017

This is to inform the field for the invitation of College of Education, a Center for Training to take the CPD
points which is the second invitation of the Institution.

Attached herewith is the letter of invitation for your perusal.
For more information, attention Fideliza V. Luces SEPS.

Immediate dissemination of this memorandum to all concerned is earnestly desired.

0sGOD/ PRC Credit-eaming Continuing Professional Development Program
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We are an emerging division where excellence is a habit and allegiance for quality is a pledge.
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ducetrion. Manuel S. Enverga University Foundation
Lucena City, Philippines

Granted Autonomous Status
CHED CEB Res. 076-2009

mpowermehf .

xce”ehce.

August 31, 2017

DR. CATHERINE P. TALAVERA
OIC-SDS, DepEd - Tayabas
Brgy. Ipilan, Tayabas City

Dear Dr. Talavera:
Good day!

The College of Education, a Center for Training, has been accredited by the Professional Regulation
Commission to offer PRC Credit-earning Continuing Professional Development Program which is every
Professional Teacher's necessity when applying for license renewal. A teacher-applicant for renewal is
required to earn 45 credit units.

In connection to this, the College of Education wishes to invite you and your teachers to take the CPD
points credit program which will be the Institution’s second offering. It will be on September 08, 2017,
and will be held at Manuel S. Enverga University Foundation Gymnasium. There will be a Php 1,
000.00 registration fee per participant to defray expenses from the resource person, certificates, meals
and other miscellaneous expenses. The training facilitators will be Dr. Camilla J. Vizconde, Chairperson,
Department of English, UST, Dr. Florencio R. Abafiez, Full-Time Faculty, Professional Education
Department, DLSU-Dasmarifias and Relyn S. Antenor-Cruz, Chief, Professional Education Department,
DLSU- Dasmarifias. Topics include assessment of/for/as learning, best practices in lesson planning, the art
of questioning and qualities of outstanding teacher.

Kindly give us your confirmation of attendance on or before September 05, 2017 (Tuesday). If you have
any queries, please don't hesitate to contact me in this number (042) 373-2004.

May this invitation be considered positively by your institution.
Participants are advised to bring laptop and other writing materials to be used during the workshop.

Thank you.

Respectfully,

SELINA T. BAYI;-‘E%'[K

an, College of Educati
Program Head. CPD
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